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Comments: Wildlife should be the most important life in our public lands.

Sheep and other domestic animals owned by individuals should graze and live on their owners land not public

acreage. 

A host of wild animals are at risk because of the wildlife management programs that kill wildlife so domestic

animals can graze on the land that belongs to wildlife.

Put sheep and other domestic grazing animals back on private lands only.

I am outraged that wolves and other such animals are killed so sheep can graze on the wild lands where wolves

belong.

Stop this nonsensical approach to wildlife management!

Put the lives of native wildlife above those of sheep, who have homes on ranches and farms.


